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I strongly oppose SJR26. This money belongs to the taxpayers, the hard working 

Oregonians that you work for. You need to be better stewards of our tax dollars. I’m 

very saddened to see what has happened to this once great state. Crime is out of 

control, garbage is everywhere, drug abuse and homelessness go unaddressed. Do 

better and definitely do not steal our money!  


